UNIFORMED SERVICES UNIVERSITY OF THE HEALTH SCIENCES
OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT
4301 JONES BRIDGE ROAD
BETHESDA, MARYLAND 20814-4799
www.usuhs.edu

16 September 2019

MEMORANDUM FOR LT JEFFREY DIVIS, MSC, USN, RADIATION SAFETY OFFICER,
HEALTH PHYSICS DEPARTMENT, AFRRI

SUBIJECT: Committee Appointment for Radiation Safety Committee

. By this memorandum you are appointed as a member of the Radiation Safety Committee
effective until September 30, 2022. As a full-time member of the AFRRI staff, I recognize and
acknowledge that your individual work is vital to the University. There is also a need for solid
committee work by engaged faculty and staff. T have great confidence that you will bring value
to this committee’s deliberations and wish to sincerely thank you for your contribution to the
welfare of the University community.

Your willingness to serve stands as a positive indication of your dedication to the

University and its goals.
%
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Richard W. Thomas, MD, DDS, FACS
President

CC:

CAPT Gilstad (Director, AFRRI)
Dr. Daly, (Committee Chair)

Learning to Care for Those in Harm’s Way




UNIFORMED SERVICES UNIVERSITY OF THE HEALTH SCIENCES
F. EDWARD HéBERT SCHOOL OF MEDICINE
DEPARTMENT OF PATHOLOGY
4301 JONES BRIDGE ROAD
BETHESDA, MARYLAND 20814-4799
www.usuhs.edu

21 August 2019

MEMORANDUM F(%{’Dr. Richard W. Thomas, , President, USU

SUBJECT: Radiation Safety Committee Appointmentdomination

Through: John Gilstad, MD A\f (. ,Concu@)u Not Concur

CAPT, MC, USN, Institute Director, AFRRI Date

Dear Dr. Thomas,

Since 2005 members of the AFRRI professional staff have served on the University
Radiation Safety Committee (RSC). Since 2008 the AFRRI representative on the RSC has been
the AFRRI Radiation Safety Officer (RSO). The RSC believes the practice of appointing the
AFRRI RSO as a member of the RSC is in the best interest of the University and should be
continued.

As RSC Chairman, in accordance with a unanimous vote of the RSC, I am submitting for
your consideration the name of LT Jeffrey Divis, MSC, USN, Radiation Safety Officer, Health
Physics Department, AFRRI, for appointment to a 3-year term on the RSC effective 01
September 2019 through 31 August 2022.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Michael J. Daly, PhD
Professor, Pathology
Chairman, Radiation Safety Committee
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